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Give the Gift of Mobility, 
Dignity, and Opportunity

Maker of the MOBILITY CART since 1994.MO – Columbia

®

Summer Attire or Everyday

When and how do you wear flip-flops?

In my 23 years with Mobility Worldwide MO – Columbia, I’ve seen multiple cart recipient 
pictures with flip flops.  This February, we received the before and after pictures of the 100 
recipients of your sponsored  Craft Beer & Carts last summer.   Mary, staff of Partners for Care, 
coordinates the distribution to those in need of mobility and sends these photos.  In that group 
of 100 were many flip flops.  They are used to protect their hands when they crawl.  Not only for comfort, but to avoid 
scratches and cuts that could lead to infections.  That is just one of different kinds of items used.  I’ve seen wooden 
blocks with handles, skateboard, ….  Sometimes, the person crawling with a leg disability will also attach something to 
protect their knees like tying on a pair of tennis shoes.  The man pictured on the Rotary Youth Exchange cart has hands 
and knees protected.  Thank YOU for helping all these Kenyans.  They are so grateful, amazed and happy when they 
receive your Mobility Cart.   One of our board trustees, Jim Weisbrook,  who went to distribute carts in Kenya last 
November reported Jeremiah thanked them continuously.  

Thank you for partnering with us to change lives.  
Kathy Maynard, Business Administrator

(continued on page 6)

About 100 of our volunteers were able to attend our volunteer social and dinner 
in April.  In attendance were several students from the University of MO/MU’s 
Greek Week committee.  They included our Mobility Cart mission in their 
fundraising efforts with cart races this April.  Rotaract Club members were also in attendance and spoke about the upcoming 
Craft Beer & Carts fundraiser Sunday, July 17 (see flyer in newsletter).  

We recognized several volunteers that had served 10 years:  Dewey Amos 
(pictured at right), Lorin Dressel, Herman Harrison (pictured at left), Dave 
Roseberg, & Tom Watkins.

We also paid tribute to Board Trustees that had retired over the last two 
years.  Per our bylaws, Trustees cannot serve more than two full terms (3 
years each) without a one-year break before possible additional board service.  
These retired Trustees all served six or more years (including partial terms or 
second time of service):  Joni Troyer, Dennis Canote, & Jim Wall are pictured 
with our Executive Director, Gary Moreau, who emceed the evening.  Other 
Trustees recognized were Terry Furstenau, Danielle Harrison, & Mel Toellner.  
Serving on the board is usually in addition to their work at the shop.  For 
instance, Wall and Canote assemble carts each week.  We are grateful for all 
these dedicated volunteers who give of themselves every week.  Thank YOU
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Produc'on cart total
Large 484
Pull 106
Small 200
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Summer Attire or Everyday (Continued)

Sponsored by General Printing, who also prints our newsletter.

Israel Em

Remembering 
our Promises 
(Located on our 
website under “About”)

We promise to seek out 
God’s “least of these” 
persons and direct your 
resources to changing 
their lives.



Gifts Given Last Quarter:
We appreciate all the donors and families who have chosen Mobility 
Worldwide to honor or remember someone. Your gifts will be put to good 
use building and shipping Mobility Carts to others in need.

ID 515873317Advance 982665
9009

Gifts Given In Memory:
•	 Marilyn Anderson by Norman Anderson
•	 Dean Bolick by Mark & Leigh Kottwitz
•	 John Endley by Donna Ott, Peggy Farmer, Gary & Linda 

Wallace, Judith & F. T. Wright, Susan Schuppan, Lynn 
Barnett

•	 Rod Hanson by First United Methodist Church & United 
Women of Faith

•	 Whitney Hicks by John & Joane O’Connor
•	 Trish Moreau by Marsue Hawkins, Linda Jo Turner, 

Timothy & Crystal Elliott

Gifts Given In Honor:
•	 Frank Amos by Evelyn Amos-Matthiesen
•	 Harold Bossaller by Sharon Schattgen
•	 Dr. Gladys Campbell by Chester Jones
•	 Kevin Cleary by Patricia Hess
•	 Dick Curry by Richard & Rebecca Curry
•	 Christine Houser by Tara Jones
•	 Ron & Jessica Jenks by Bradley Jenks
•	 Kathryn’s birthday by Nancy & Tom Nolting
•	 Jeff Moran by Courtney Moran
•	 Richard Ohrt by Cheryl Greiman
•	 Judy Parsons birthday by Cleo Kottwitz

•	 Howard Fox by Shirley Ryan
•	 Estel Kauffman by Doris Stout
•	 L.C. Maddox by Lynn Barnett
•	 John Robert Perry by Carla Conley
•	 Norma Smith & Martha Philippi by 

Kathy Perks
•	 Sass Tracy by Ray & Linda McKenzie, Max & Anne Miller
•	 Leander & Irma Widhalm by Mark & Leigh Kottwitz
•	 Jim & Polly Wiggins by Trisha Lee
•	 Arthur and Ruth Witt by Judith Witt & Bruce Pack

•	 Kathy Perks by Kathy 
& Andy Maynard

•	 Lloyd & Diana Rudloff 
by Kim Rudloff

•	 Mary Tribble and Katherine Barrett 
by Dell & Janet Epperson

•	 Mel West by Frances & John Ware
•	 Mel and Barbara West by Rev. Patricia & John Buck
•	 The Wests by Martin West

Built In 2022
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Summer A E ay (Continued)

Sponsored by General Printing, who also prints our newsletter.

“Yesterday PFC in partnership with the Israel Embassy donated 
50 mobility carts in Kisumu County.  In attendance was 
the Deputy Ambassador Israel Embassy, Mrs. Dvora Dorsan 
Yarkoni; Deputy Governor Kisumu County, Dr. Matthew 
Owilli; and His Grace Archdiocese of Kisumu, Zacheus 
Okoth.  The beneficiaries were grateful for the donation and 
we look forward to transforming more lives through continued 
partnership with the county and embassy.  Mary Wang’ang’a, 
Mobility Carts and David Chanzera, Deputy Director 
represented PFC in the event.”  Report by Partners for Care 
in Kenya November 3, 2021.

Israel Embassy Aids In Distribution of 50 Carts

Reme bering 
our Promi es 



Mobility Cart Donation Slip
Yes! I want to give the GIFT OF MOBILITY 
to a person whose legs do not function.

My check is enclosed for:

Make check payable to Mobility Worldwide 
MO-Columbia and mail to:
4825 E Meyer Industrial Dr
Columbia, MO 65201-8296                                                    573-886-7877

$__________ for __________ carts at 
$350.00 each.

$_________ for _________ set of tires.
Set of 3 tires & wheels at $60 for each cart.

Name:  ________________________
Address: _______________________
City, State, Zip: 
__________________
Email:  ________________________
Organization, if any:  _____________
______________________________

Contact Us
4825 E Meyer Industrial Dr, Columbia, MO 65201-8296    •    Shop Hours: M – F 8 am to 3 pm

Telephone: 573-886-7877    Email: info@giftofmobility.org    Web: www.giftofmobility.org

“Go into the world and do well. 
But more importantly, go into the 
world and do good.”

- Minor Myers, Jr.
(former President, Illinois Wesleyan University)

This picture of a disabled young girl in Kenya is evidence that Mobility Carts have a way of changing lives for the better.  One 
moment she was being carried, and the next her mother is pulling her home.  A Mobility Cart assists her parents in her care.

Mothers Receive Assistance Also
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Volunteers Needed
So far in 2022 due to supply shortages mainly, we 
have averaged only 30 carts per week.  Another 
factor has been the reduced volunteer activity.  There 
are many small tasks that only require a few hours 
a week.  They are required to build a cart and when 
not done then others already working have to catch 
up and fill in.

Another way to build 40 or more is to add building 
shifts.   If you would like to learn how to assemble 
any style cart and have some drilling and power 
screw gun talents, then come see us and see if we can 

fit you in.  Most days the afternoons are wide open.

Maybe you have close friends with skills we can use.  Invite them for a 
tour.  See you both real soon.  Thanks.

- Gary Moreau, Executive Director

SAVE A DATE
CRAFT BEER AND CARTS 2022, Sunday July 17, New location, Farmer’s Market in Columbia.

Noe Upgrades In Honduras
It is not uncommon for someone to be given a standard wheelchair that does not hold up long or work well for the 
recipient, especially in rural conditions.  In this case, the Department Association of Disabled persons in Honduras 
moved Noe to a Mobility Cart.  They made a short video and a volunteer translated for us.

“Many blessings to all my brothers watching 
this. This afternoon I’m here in this community 
that’s about an hour and a half away from 
Citala. This family has received this cart as a 
donation from our American brothers, who 
send these carts to our communities. And we’re 
showing you this donation to this beautiful 
family. Thank you to all of our brothers 
who make it possible for our friends in our 
congregations to receive these blessings. Many 
blessings to you.”



Our mission: Mobility Worldwide MO – Columbia’s mission is to provide appropriate mobility 
for all of God’s children in need. We seek to provide mobility first for those in greatest need and 

with the least resources in poor or underdeveloped countries.

MO – Columbia

®

4825 E Meyer Industrial Dr
Columbia, MO 65201-8296
United States of America

Summer Attire or Everyday

When and how do you wear flip-flops?
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About 100 of our volunteers were able to attend our volunteer social and dinner 
in April.  In attendance were several students from the University of MO/MU’s 
Greek Week committee.  They included our Mobility Cart mission in their 
fundraising efforts with cart races this April.  Rotaract Club members were also in attendance and spoke about the upcoming 
Craft Beer & Carts fundraiser Sunday, July 17 (see flyer in newsletter).  

We recognized several volunteers that had served 10 years:  Dewey Amos 
(pictured at right), Lorin Dressel, Herman Harrison (pictured at left), Dave 
Roseberg, & Tom Watkins.

We also paid tribute to Board Trustees that had retired over the last two 
years.  Per our bylaws, Trustees cannot serve more than two full terms (3 
years each) without a one-year break before possible additional board service.  
These retired Trustees all served six or more years (including partial terms or 
second time of service):  Joni Troyer, Dennis Canote, & Jim Wall are pictured 
with our Executive Director, Gary Moreau, who emceed the evening.  Other 
Trustees recognized were Terry Furstenau, Danielle Harrison, & Mel Toellner.  
Serving on the board is usually in addition to their work at the shop.  For 
instance, Wall and Canote assemble carts each week.  We are grateful for all 
these dedicated volunteers who give of themselves every week.  Thank YOU

Sponsored by First Midwest Bank branch Stadium

Volunteer Highlight:
More shop volunteers serve 10 years


